
 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Here is a copy of our nursery menus.  

We encourage children to self-serve at nursery, to help them develop their motor skills and learn 

portion sizes. We provide children with breakfast, snack, lunch, snack, and a light tea. Our light tea 

(served after 4pm) is a smaller meal than our cooked lunch.   

We value your feedback, so please let us know if you have any queries or recommendations. You can do 

so in person, via email (vdumont@hythebay.kent.sch.uk or by using the parents suggestion box by the 

nursery entrances.  

Thank you 

Vicki Dumont  

Nursery Manager 

 


